
                       
 

 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
RAPID MOBILIZATION OF COMMUNITY-BASED AGENTS TO SUPPORT 

SEXUAL REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH (SRH) SERVICE DELIVERY 
 
The United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) is in the process of identifying potential 
local partners/National NGOs to support the rapid mobilization of Boma Health 
Workers (BHWs) and Community Based Distributors (CBDs) to create demand for 
Sexual Reproductive Health (SRH) and provide services at community level.  
 
The prospective partner should be able to employ the following interventions on demand 
creation: 

1. Door to door campaigns using BHWs and trained CBDs 
2. Engage in community dialogues on SRH/FP 
3. Support SRH/FP male involvement campaigns using community champions 

 
The partner should also be able to deploy BHWs and CBDs to support services as per 
Ministry of Health Boma Health Initiative and CBD guidelines. 
 
Those interested in participating in the process should get more details on the program 
from UNFPA South Sudan Country Office (hampango@unfpa.org, Tel +211 
924943203).  
 
Interested NGOs should forward their expression of interest to UNFPA 
(southsudan.procurement@unfpa.org) by 17 April 2022 enclosing the information listed 
below.  
 
- Full legal name and address of applying institution 
- Copy of valid legal registration in the country 
- Mandate or mission statement of organization 
- Statement of organization’s expertise in the relevant area 
- Short description of the organization’s existing operations in the subject matter area, 

areas and counties covered, including how long the operations have been carried out. 
 
Upon receipt of the above information from prospective partners, UNFPA will review 
applicants for placement on a short-list of potential partners. 
 
Those short-listed candidates may be invited to submit formal proposals to become an 
implementing partner.  The Invitation for Proposal will provide a more 
detailed description of the scope of work.  
 
Note:  
- Due to the high volume of communications, UNFPA is not in a position to confirm 

receipt of the expression of interests.  


